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June 24, 2008 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 

(Now due by July 16, 2008) 

and 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF ADOPTION HEARING 

(Rescheduled from Thursday, June 26, 2008, to Thursday, August 14, 2008, at 1:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

Re: Telecommunications Service Extension Rulemaking – WAC 480-120-071, 

WAC 480-120-103, Docket UT-073014 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On May 9, 2008, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a notice of a proposed rulemaking (CR-102) to all interested persons.  The CR-102, as 

filed with the Code Reviser, is available for inspection on the Commission’s web site at 

www.utc.wa.gov/073014.  The CR-102 provided interested persons the opportunity to submit 

written comments on the proposed rules by filing with the Commission by June 6, 2008.   

 

The Notice of Proposed Rulemaking published at WSR #08-10-102 and the notice to 

stakeholders originally set the date for the adoption hearing and intended adoption for June 

26, 2008.  The Commission recently learned that a few interested persons were inadvertently 

omitted from the Commission’s mailing list.  The Commission extends the date for filing 

comments to July 16, 2008.  The Commission offers any stakeholders who have not yet filed 

comments and stakeholders who wish to file additional comments during this round the same 

extension of time. 

 

In addition to extending the date for comments, this notice informs you of a change for the 

hearing to receive public comment regarding the adoption of rules in this docket.  The 

Commission reschedules the hearing from 1:30 p.m., Thursday, June 26, 2008, to 1:30 p.m., 

Thursday, August 14, 2008, in the Commission’s Hearing Room, Second Floor, Richard 
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Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.  This 

continuation of WSR# 08-10-102 will be published as WSR 08-14-045.  In all other respects 

the CR-102 remains unchanged. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Director and Secretary 


